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Hello Everyone,  

 

A 2025 NERAASA (North East Regional AA Service Assembly) Inventory Committee has been formed. The 

sharing session on NERAASA 2025 INVENTORY QUESTIONS is Wednesday, August 28, at 7 pm EST. 

The meeting ID is 264 106 1930. There’s no pass code.  

There’s a new centralized calendar of events on aa.org. Go to https://www.aa.org/events 

There’s a Vacancy for a 2925 US Trustee at Large.  

QUALIFICATIONS areTen years of sobriety is recommended but is not mandatory. Candidates should have 

experience in both Conference Area and local A.A. service. They should have the background and the 

willingness to make decisions on matters of A.A. policy and should recognize that trustees serve the entire 

Fellowship rather than geographical areas. In seeking applications for vacancies in Alcoholics Anonymous, 

the Fellowship is committed to creating a large file of qualified applicants that reflects the inclusiveness and 

diversity of A.A. itself. 

The International Convention will take place from July 3 - 6, 2025, in Canada at the Vancouver Convention 

Centre and BC Place Stadium. The Convention theme is Language of the Heart. Please go to the website 

for registration information.  

The website is: https://www.aa.org/international-convention 

Last month I reported that the agenda item had passed to publish The Plain Language Big Book. In 

response to questions about The Plain Language Big Book. Floor Action #15 recommends retitling 

the Plain Language Big Book to “The Plain Language Guide to A.A.’s 12 Steps of Recovery.  

The delegate has posted the voting percentages from the General Conference on the SENY Area 

website.  

Please go to the SENY website  

https://www.aaseny.org/news-from-your-delegate 

The next SENY Hybrid assembly is August 10, 2024, from 10 am to 3 pm. Please plan to attend 

either in person or virtual. This is the last assembly before the Agenda item deadline, so if you’re 

planning to submit an agenda item please plan on attending the August 10th assembly. The details 

will be announced.  

 

Thank you for allowing me to serve,  

 

Regina C 

Alt- DCMC Suffolk General Service 

alt-dcmc@aasuffolkgs-ny.org 
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